
Customer Notice 

COVID-19 Moving Forward 
Beach Transportation sets the standard for excellence in the school bus and charter transportation.   

With more than 79 years of experience we have withstood the test of time by delivering remarkable 

customer service and taking the worry and stress out of your transportation needs.   

Beach Transportation has always taken the safety and welfare of our travelers very seriously.  Our 

commitment to cleanliness has always been a benchmark for our motor coaches.  In response to COVID-

19, we have added even more steps to our cleaning process. 

 In addition to routine cleaning, we disinfect the entire coach after every trip using state of the art 
electrostatic fogging technology. This new technology is used to disinfect all high touch 
points such as entrance area handrails, parcel rack handrails and door latches, and window 
release bars, plus passenger seat headrests, armrests, seat belts and seat accessories, and all 
driver area and restroom surfaces, including door handles. 

 For your safety, each motor coach is equipped with sanitized wet naps that are located in the 

lavatory. 

 Drivers are trained in social distancing protocols and will practice these techniques throughout 

your travel experience.  

 The driver will wear a face mask at all times with the exception of operating the motor coach. 

During this time, the driver may or may not wear a facemask as it could interfere with driving 

ability. 

 Passengers and drivers are expected to wear facemasks at all times while boarding, traveling 

and exiting the coach. However, the driver may or may not wear a facemask when driving as it 

could interfere with driving ability. 

 While on the motor coach, passengers are encouraged to follow the social distancing guidelines 

to the greatest extent possible. 

 It is recommended that the seats closest to the driver not be used by passengers in order to allow 
safe distancing between the driver and passengers. 

 Optimal cabin air quality is met by using HEPA air filters that is regularly exchanged with fresh, 
outside air. 

We will continue to be vigilant in our actions to ensure the safe travel of our employees and 

passengers and will post any updates as required. 

We thank you for past business and look forward to traveling with you on your next adventure. 

 

 

 


